
 

 
Thursday 30th November 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Parent or Carer, 
 
This academic year, Year 10 have started to study their GCSE’s in English Literature and 
English Language. This half-term, your child will be reading A Christmas Carol by Charles 
Dickens. As a department, we are offering the invaluable opportunity for your child to 
enhance their knowledge of A Christmas Carol by visiting the Blue Orange Theatre in 
Birmingham to watch a live performance of the novella.  
 
Pupils will be attending the theatre during the school day on Tuesday 19th December 2023 
and pupils will be back in time for the usual time of 3.20pm. Pupils will need to bring a 
packed lunch with them.  
 
There are only 93 tickets available for this showing and these will be offered to Year 10. The 
tickets will be given out on a first come first served basis. The deadline for returned slips 
and payment will be Friday 9th December.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £21.00. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, you will be 
eligible for a £10 voucher towards the cost of the trip.  
 
If you have an questions about this trip please contact me: laura.jones@midlandat.co.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Jones  
 
 


